
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

VICTORIAN NOTICE TO MARINERS 

Australia – Victoria 
No. 490 of 2023 

Port of Warrnambool – Entrance to Port 
 

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information. 
 

Date: 31 December 2023 
 
 

Details: Mariners are advised that port access will not be available via 
the channel during the New Year’s Eve fireworks display, 
being launched from the Breakwater. The 125m exclusion 
zone has been determined by WorkSafe Victoria. 

 
 

Charts: 
Affected: AUS 141 

 

Further This notice is self-cancelling. 
Notice: 

 

Further 
Information: For further information contact Don Allen, Port Engineer 

0419 389 638 or dallen@warrnambool.vic.gov.au  
 
 
 

Civic Centre 25 Liebig Street 
Warrnambool Victoria Australia 
PO Box 198 Warrnambool VIC 3280 

Telephone (03) 5559 4800 
Facsimile  (03) 5559 4900 

Website: www.warrnambool.vic.gov.au 
ABN 44 594 264 321 
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